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MEDIA REMINDER 

Military Families Invited to Make Videos to Send Abroad 
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CONTACT: Jeffery G. Hanna 

BLOOMINGTON, Ill. - Illinois Wesleyan's Office of Information Technology 

will host its third Videos for Military Members event on Saturday, Nov. 20, on the 

campus. 

This free event provides family and friends an opportunity to create a movie or 

slideshow that they can send to family members serving in the military. 

Family and friends bring home photographs, digital photographs, and/ or home 

video and the Illinois Wesleyan student and staff will convert them into a movie or 

slideshow that plays on a DVD. Attendees will also have an opportunity to videotape a 

brief message that day to include in their movie. 

The program will be held in Buck Memorial Library at 210 E. University Avenue. 
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